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To whom it may concern,

Celestron is authorizing Pittman/Ametek to sell the GM8222D395-R1 motor for the discontinued
CGE Pro mount to all customers that request a replacement motor so that they may attempt to
enact repairs on their telescope mount. It will be understood that there is no warranty attached
to the sale through Celestron. Any warranty offered by Pittman/Ametek would be handled
directly with the customer through their standard warranty processes.

Regards

Rick Garrison
Engineering Manager

Email: rgarrison@celestron.com




